
The City of Ward wishes everyone a Safe and Prosperous New Year.   
Be safe tonight. 

District Judge McGue will be swearing-in Elected/Appointed Officials at  
10 am in the Court/Council Room.  All are invited.   

City Hall and all non-essential services will be Closed January 1 for New Years Day. 


